Planning Policy

From:

Sent: 14 January 2016 17:20

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Core Strategy DPD - Proposed Main Modifications
Sir,

Having reviewed the proposed main modifications to the Core Plan, | wish to object to the proposal for the following
reasons:-

¢ No consideration has been given in the Bradford maodifications to the additional transport issues arising along
the A660 into Leeds as a result of the Leeds plan for development along that route.

e The proposed development, far from improving/maintaining natural animal habitats, will destroy them

e No assessment has been made of the alternative of concentrating on development on the brownfield sites
where the majority of issues do not apply

e No adequate infrastructure proposals for schools, parking, transport and other essential amenities have been
given in the modification

e The proposals do not address the resulting “merger” of Menston, Burley and llkley resulting from the plan.

Yours faithfully,

- Hutchinson

ey,

West Yorkshire,
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